
 MEMORANDUM         
 

   
   
 

TO: Finance and Administration Committee Members/Alternates 

FROM: Raymond Tarka, Director of Finance 

DATE: January 8, 2024 

RE: Recommendation to Authorize Execution of Contract with External Auditor 

   

BACKGROUND   
Richardson & Company, LLP has audited the SLDMWA financial statements since Fiscal Year (FY) 
2018. Per direction from the Finance & Administration Committee, the Water Authority 
transmitted a request for proposals (RFP) to obtain the proposals necessary to engage a new firm 
for auditing services beginning with FY24 on November 8, 2023. The RFP was sent out to twenty-
one regional and national accounting firms, and the RFP was also publicly posted on the website 
for government procurement, Public Purchase (www.publicpurchase.com). Staff received one 
response.  Richardson & Company, LLP submitted a proposal that included the assignment of a 
new audit partner on the new engagement as required under California Government Code 
Section 12410.6(b).   
 

ISSUE FOR DECISION 
Whether the Finance & Administration Committee should recommend, and the Board of 
Directors should authorize, execution of a contract with the recommended external auditor for 
the staff-recommended term of engagement.  
 

RECOMMENDATION 
Based on the evaluation of the proposal received, staff is recommending awarding the auditing 
services engagement to Richardson & Company, LLP and to set the engagement to the five-year 
term offered. 
 

ANALYSIS 
See attached audit firm proposal, cost proposal, and references. The FY24 cost proposal of 
$45,000 is within the amount included in the FAC-recommended FY24 budget. 
 
 
 

http://www.publicpurchase.com/































































